City of Long Beach Memorandum
Working Together to Serve

Date: March 7, 2017

To: %atrick H. West, City Manageﬁ}’u‘/

From: Marie Knight, Director of Parks, Recreation and F\AarW@/r )
For: Mayor and Members of the City Council

Subject: Sixth District Trail of Infinite Hope Update

On December 8, 2015, the City Council requested the City Manager to direct staff to
implement the Sixth District Trail of Infinite Hope (Project). The Project was to include a
walking loop on existing sidewalks that connected parks and local landmarks that were
unique to central Long Beach.

The City Manager assigned the Project to the Department of Parks, Recreation and Marine,
who partnered with the Public Works Department on the preparation of the final
construction cost, schedule, and implementation process.

Staff provided the final walking loop route, conceptual design of interpretive signage, and
cost information to the Sixth District Council Office and was then awaiting notification of
funding approval from City Council, per City policy for FY16 One-Time funds. In July 2016,
the Sixth District Council Office cancelled the project.

For additional information, please contact Marie Knight, Director of Parks, Recreation and
Marine, at (562) 570-3170.
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Tom MobIcA, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER
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TIMOTHY RALSTON, PUBLIC WORKS
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